
 

Greeting from St. Joseph’s-Pondicherry Central University, Directorate of Distance Education, MBA 

Twinning Model  

Dear Student  

We regret to inform you that you are not selected for MBA Human Resource program as you 

do not have the required 65 percentage. The cut-off percentage was enhanced due to the revised 

AICTE student intake policy and due to the overwhelming demand for MBA Resource. 

However, the admission committee is selected your application for the following MBA 

programs  

 MBA in General 

 MBA in International Business  

 MBA Marketing 

 MBA operations and Supply chain management 

 

Kindly acknowledge the mail within 4 working days (7th July 2023) to block you seat in any one of the 

programs stated above  

You are lucky to be a part of the finest University in India and from this academic year onwards, 

University has introduced Choice Based Credit System with 104 credits, Upgraded Curriculum and 25 

internal marks offered by institution in the form of innovative activities. 

*Kindly note:  Your admission process will not be approved, if the following conditions are not 

complied  

 If you do not have the required percentage (60 % and above) 

 Not completed to step ONE admission process and paid College fees of 6500/-  

 Consciously or inadvertently given wrong percentage (Example: 59 % has 60%.) 

 Not paying the University fees on time as stated in the email 

 Not having the required minimum eligibility as per the UGC regulations  

 

Kindly do not share this personalised email invitation sent exclusively to you  

 

Kindly approach the office during working days in case of any concern 

 

Wishing you all the best  

 

Dean and coordinator  

 

 



 


